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It’s a The phone lines  

   

 

 

Bristol Early Years 

Speech and Language 

Therapy Team 

Telephone advice 
session for parents 
of children aged 0-4 
years living in 
Bristol (before 
school-entry). 

 

Call to chat to one of our 
speech & language therapists 
about your child’s speech, 
language & communication. 

This is a chance to get advice 

and find out about available 

support. 

Alternatively, parents & carers can contact us via:  
Telephone Advice Line: 07825016335 (Wednesdays 9am-12pm)  
email: sirona.slt@nhs.net    
Parents & professionals can also refer using the Single Point of Entry form available via the 
CCHP website. https://cchp.nhs.uk/cchp/explore-cchp/childrens-speech-language-therapy 
 

 

North Bristol 

Telephone: 

0300 124 5832  

 

The phone lines can 

get busy, but please 

do call back. 
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